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However, we want to, and are obligated as your advisors to, impress upon you today - as some of 

our members have told individual Members of Council as well - that de-designating heritage 

resources should not in any way become a precedent in Calgary. 

We commend City Staff for doing an exceptional job of analyzing and proposing the best possible 

solution under very difficult circumstances. Their care, skill and professionalism are a credit to our 

city and we hope you will join us in recognizing that. However, this Council-initiated act to de­

designate is worrisome; it is unprecedented and should remain so. 

In conclusion, we advise you in the strongest possible terms to never de-designate a historic 

resource again. 

Sincerely, 

Pam Heard 

Chair, Calgary Heritage Authority 

Cc Kathy Dietrich, Director Calgary Growth Strategies 

Clint Robertson, Senior Heritage Planner 


